
 

 

Psalm 119 Vs 105: Thy word is a lamp to my feet and a light to my path.  
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Whilst we recognise that fasting is not compulsory before 
the age of puberty in Islam, we understand that some  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 show - OLIVER! 
We are excited to announce that our annual Year 6 show 
will take place on Wednesday, 17th July 2024. The Year 
6 children, who have been working incredibly hard, will 
be performing Oliver! and I am sure we will all be saying, 
"Please, Year 6, may we have some more?" 
 
Mr Allinson is a Dad! 
We are thrilled to announce that Mr. Allinson has 
become a dad! Congratulations to him and his family, 
and we wish them all the best during this wonderful 
time. 
 
 

Sports Day: 
We are excited to announce that our Sports Day will take 
place on 22nd July at Wray Crescent. KS1 events will be 
in the morning from 9:00 to 11:30, and KS2 events in the 
afternoon from 1:30 to 3:00. Parents are more than 
welcome to come along – your support is invaluable. 
Thank you to Mr. Peacock, Mr. Gallagher, and Ms. Short 
for their hard work in organizing this event. 
 
Summer Fair: 
The Summer Fair is just around the corner, taking place 
on Friday, 12th July. There are wonderful activities 
planned – all the children have created stalls as part of 
an in-school Entrepreneur Week. There will be delicious 
food and some exciting surprises. If you are able to 
contribute, we would greatly appreciate it – please speak 
to Yuki! 
 
New Cob Oven: 
We're thrilled to share that the new cob oven in our 
spiritual garden has been a resounding success this 
week. Every class has enthusiastically utilized it for their 
DT projects in school. The oven, adorned with a lion 
symbolizing St. Mark the Evangelist, has put donated 
bottles to excellent use, and we couldn't be prouder of 
its impact. 

 
A Blooming Success:  
This year, our sunflower entries truly dazzled the judges 
at the London Children's Flower Society! With 
excitement blooming, we're thrilled to announce that we 
have a wealth of certificates to award at the end of term. 
Stay tuned for more updates and celebrate our young 
green thumbs! 
 
School Open Until July 24th:  
Parents, please be reminded that school will remain 
open until July 24th. We kindly request that all children 
attend until this date. School hours will conclude at 2 PM. 

Important Dates For Your Diary 

Summer Fair 12.07.24 

Year 6 Show 17.07.24 

Sports Day 22.07.24 

Last day of term  24.07.24 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a fantastic week we've had at St. Mark’s! Our 
school has been buzzing with excitement. We unveiled a 
new addition to our spiritual garden – a cob oven! 
Thanks to Caroline and her friend Matt, we now have a 
wonderful space to cook tasty pizza. Imagine the 
delicious aromas as we bake and enjoy these treats 
together! 
 
The children are thrilled and we're planning our first 
pizza-making session. It’s great to see everyone so 
enthusiastic about this new feature. We've also been 
blessed with beautiful weather, perfect for outdoor 
activities. Our students are making the most of the 
sunshine during breaks and outdoor learning. 
 
As we head into the weekend, I hope you all have a great 
time, whether relaxing or going on adventures. Enjoy 
every moment. Wishing you a wonderful weekend! 
                                         Ms Braithwaite 

 

  

 

Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day 

 


